
IMPORTANT DATES
*all dates are tentatively scheduled

4/15:  Chapter 8 Unit Test 
4/30:  Chapter 8a Unit Test

EXAM REVIEW
RA will review for their exam for the majority
of May.  Students should take review classes
seriously and put forth their best effort in
order to be successful on the final exam.

Please encourage your child to take time daily
to review their notes at home.  Even taking just

5-10 minutes to look over their notes every
night can help students find more success on

the final exam! 

Please reach out if you have any questions
about helping your child study for math!  

This month we are beginning our last chapter of the year!!  The Chapter 8 
Unit Test will be on Monday, April 15th.  Then, we will begin Chapter 8a, which is 

an extension of Chapter 8.  It focuses on factoring polynomials.  The Chapter 8a Unit Test is
tentatively scheduled for 4/30, followed by review for the final exam. 

Reminder:  The Algebra RA Final Exam will be in-class on 5/28, 5/29, 5/30, and 5/31.  Students will
have four full class periods to work on it, and must be complete by 5/31. 

THIS MONTH

Algebra RA

CONTACT ME
kstuber@akronk12.org

716-542-5030 x4214


